
 
 

 

 

The Use of Images of Students 
 
 

At Icknield High School we always aim to promote and celebrate student achievement and success.  
 
In order to do so there are occasions when we need to use student images. We use these images 

in the School Prospectus, on the School website, on display boards, in publications, in the press and 
on other platforms. 
 

We would like your consent to use your child’s images in the ways described above. If however you 
would prefer this not to be the case then you have the right to withhold your consent. 
Why are we asking for your consent? 

 
Under the Data Protection Act 2018 and GDPR regulations we need to seek your active consent for 
certain personal data usage such as your child’s images. We really value being able to do so as we 
can then promote and showcase the wonderful achievements and experiences of our students in a 

wide range of activities. All images will be securely stored as we would with any of our data we keep 
about you. 
 

We hope you will be in a position to grant your consent, please complete the relevant 
section of the Parental Permissions Form available online. 

 


